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Letter of Support by Khidmah Organisation  

 Dear HMC,  

I write you on behalf of Khidmah Organisation in congratulating you in raising awareness and implementing 

strict halal code adopted to counter false labelling on meat poultry products. We have been following the 

successful progress of the Halal Monitoring Committee and certification system implemented by yourselves at 

a number of abattoirs, processing plants and retail butchers. The positive results of the monitoring system of 

HMC has boosted the confidence of the Muslim community by removing doubt with trust.  

The many doubts that people had about meat and poultry products (due to false labelling) have been 

removed since the inception of this work by the HMC. As a result, consumption of meat and poultry has 

increased proportionately to the increase in confidence.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you on behalf of the Muslim communities for adopting and 

implementing the HMC certification system. I am hopeful that this success story will be repeated throughout 

the U.K. Thank you once again,  

Yours sincerely  

Musa Hajat - Khidmah Organisation 

  

 

  


